
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communities In Schools as Third Party Administrator for The City of Aurora will offer the 

FREE Summer Drama Camp – Salute to Broadway  

ALL current 4th through 12th grade students in Aurora including  

East Aurora, West Aurora, Indian Prairie and Oswego School Districts,  

private, parochial and home schooled students!! 

 

June 3-28, 2019    Monday thru Thursday    12:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Drama Camp and three performances will be held at: 
East Aurora High School 

500 Tomcat Lane, Aurora, IL 60505 
 

 
Provided in partnership with the City of Aurora, Communities In Schools and  

East Aurora School District 131 
 
 

 

        

If you have any questions regarding the Drama Camp, please contact 

Anna Toole with Communities In Schools of Aurora, at 630-640-8462 or 

email agtoole@cisaurora.org.  Please visit our website www.cisaurora.org 

for more information. 

https://owa017.msoutlookonline.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=fec3c8b20cdf4886a1fa77a330f51d5b&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.cisaurora.org%2f

